
 

 

 

 

 

Dear School Parents, Children, Faculty & Staff, 
 

Please join us for our RALLY DAY WORSHIP CELEBRATION & BAR-B-Q on Sunday, September 20th.   A special 
FAMILY WORSHIP and BLESSING OF TEACHERS AND STUDENTS will begin at 10:00 a.m.  A time of fellowship 
will follow with a PICNIC & BAR-B-Q from 11:30 am until 2:30 pm.   
 

We will provide the hamburgers, hot dogs, beverages, and dessert.  You are invited to bring a side dish (your 
choice) to share.  Games and crafts will be available for the children.   
 

Another wonderful year is about to begin at Grace Lutheran Church, Grace Lutheran School, and Queens 
Lutheran School.  As the new pastor of Grace Church, I am excited to introduce myself to those of you whom I 
have not met and to welcome new students and families to our community.  There are new faith and learning 
opportunities for adults and children at Grace Church this fall, and I will be happy to speak with any of you 
who are looking for a church home. 
 

I look forward to seeing you soon.  Until then, enjoy the rest of your summer! 
 

Cordially, 
 
 
Pastor James Klockau 
 
 

 

 

Please sign the response slip below and return it to your child’s teacher by Wednesday, September 16th, 2009. 
 
_____ YES, I will attend the Rally Day Worship & Bar-B-Q  _____ Number of people attending 
 
_____ NO, I will be unable to attend the Rally Day celebration.  
 

 
 

Name of Parent (please print) 


